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November 20, 2013 
 
       
Chris Dewberry 
1940 Reaney Avenue East 
Saint Paul  MN 55119 
 
VIA EMAIL:  cdewberr@umn.edu 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1940 Reaney Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Dewberry: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 19, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until 
December 15, 2013 for you and your family to vacate the property.  Please note that this 
change in vacate date is only for you and your family and it affects no other Orders or the 
revocation on the property.   In the event that you don’t meet Ms. Moermond’s deadline, you 
may need to find temporary housing. 
 
If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council 
Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 4, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, 
Third Floor. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
 Bill Bernier, 4934 Quail Avenue North, Crystal MN 55429 
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